
North Tabor Neighborhood Association 
 

August 18, 2015 General Meeting Minutes 
 

Board present: 
Michael Andersen 
Terry Dublinski-Milton 
Max Goldencrantz 
Keith Mosman 
Devlyn Keith 
Val Walker 
 
Board not present: 
Beth Sanders, chair 
John Savoie 
Dana Savoie 
 
Others present: 
Rich Newlands, PBOT 
 

Agenda Items 
1. Greenway mitigation & Diverters 

● to mitigate spillover from greenway diverter on 53rd, speedbumps will be 
installed on 52nd, 53rd, 56th. Parking will be removed on 55th. 

● Diverters report will be presented to city council next week 
○ expected that the threshold (1,500/day or 100/peak hr) for diverters will 

be above any of the streets on the Davis/Everett greenway 
○ Terry requested new count on 53rd between Everett & Flanders 
○ Temporary diverter program is not funded/no direction from council 

 
2. Communications Committee 

● Next issue of Note will be printed Monday 
● Delivery set for 9/29 
● New signs will be double-sided. ​Devlyn​ will order. 

 
3. Arts committee 

● Discussion of possible future mandalas 
● Discussion of future committee projects/focus 
● Discussion of concerns about increased rents resulting from arts projects 

 
4. Previous Minutes Approved 
 
5. Resident’s concern about imagery of Big-Ass Sandwiches 

● Board decided to take no action 
1 



6. Wrap-up 
● Resident had questions about Providence workers’ parking  
● Topic for next month: 

○ disaster prep 
 
 

Next NTNA monthly meeting:  
Tuesday, September 15, 2015, 6:30-8:30pm @ 5600 NE Glisan 
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